
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 3 Homework – 18.10.24 

Maths 

TTRockstars – there is a 

battle on! Girls vs boys! 

Please practise your times 

tables over half term – there 

will be house points and 

prizes for those who take 

part. 

 

Reading 

Soon after half term, we will 

be participating in ‘UK 

Parliament Week’. Have a read 

of the booklet attached and 

complete any activities inside. 

 

History 

When we return after half 

term, we will be doing our 

topic launch for ‘Tribal 

Tales’ at Creswell Crags. 

Find out how Creswell 

Crags links to the topic 

where we will be learning 

about the Stone Age, Bronze 

Age and Iron Age. 

Geography 

If you haven’t yet completed 

any of the tasks on the 

‘flow’ home learning, have a 

go at one of these. 

 

Homework due on 

Wednesday 6th November. 

Creswell Crags – Friday 8th November 

Just a reminder, we have our trip to Creswell Crags on Friday 8th 

November which can be booked on Arbor. The children will need 

to wear warm clothing suitable for entering the caves. They will 

also need a packed lunch. If you need one ordering from school, 

please let the office know by Wednesday 6th November. 

 

 


